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Foci: Homework 

 

Parent Voice Comments Academy Action 

Covid – 19 has massively 
impacted parents’ evenings.  

In September, all Year 7 parent and carers had a ‘settling in’ call home. 
Parents Evening hosted via telephone with all tutors for Year 7. 
Parents Evening Dates scheduled in to the year and shared with parents: 
Year 8 – 28th June 
Year 9 – 7th July 
Year 9 – 9th February (Options Night) 
Year 10 – 12th May 
 

The new behaviour system and 
merits are hugely helping my 
child to achieve. 

Class charts continued to be pushed with students and parents. Each child 
to be given their Class chart logins each half term. 
Rewards station to be set up each week.  
Praise postcards to be made available to further promote learning. 
Subject specific rewards put in place and to be rewarded throughout the 
year.  

Finding out what homework my 
child has can be confusing. 

All parents have access to Class Charts App, as do students. Parents using 
class charts app is the final phase of the new system.  
During parent’s evenings in Year 8 and 9, parents will be given class chart 
logins and told how to download the app.  

My child struggles with 
homework and does not know 
what to do.  

Homework club is held in the canteen Monday-Thursday and teachers are 
available to support during this time. 
Students can also speak to their subject teachers about any homework 
concerns.  

My child is stressed about the 
Year 11 exams. 

Miss Scholes has an exam stress support session available for students to 
attend each day. Miss Scholes and Miss Bentley (Wellbeing) are also 
based on the middle floor should students want to speak to them at any 
time.  
To support revision, extra sessions have been put on after school. This has 
been disseminated to students.  

 

 

 

 

 

  


